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2020 ACT Legislative Election 
 

Dear Mr Brennan 
 
Thank you for your correspondence requesting the ACT Labor’s position on 
matters important to the Australian Recreational Motorists Association and the 
wider community. Apologies for the lengthy delay in responding. 
 
Over the past four years the ACT Labor Government has made the Canberra we 
love, even better. Our priority now and if we are fortunate enough to be returned 
to government, is to protect Canberrans’ jobs, keep Canberrans healthy and safe, 
and help the local economy recover from the devastating global impact of 
COVID-19.  
 
A range of groups have recently made contact with MLAs and candidates seeking 
information on our policies ahead of the election on 17 October 2020. As the ACT 
Labor Party Secretary and Campaign Director, I am pleased to respond to you 
and other groups on behalf of the Labor Party, its MLAs and candidates. 
 
ACT Labor have officially launched our 2020 ACT Legislative Assembly 
re-election campaign and released our Policy Position Statement. This Statement 
reflects ACT Labor’s values and sets out our principles, vision and plan for the 
years ahead.  
 
ACT Labor's Policy Position statement is available here. This document is not 
exhaustive but provides a snapshot of our achievements, and the policies we will 
continue implementing as part of our plan, if re-elected. This Statement is the 
foundation of the specific announcements we are making through this campaign; 
and is the result of thousands of hours of community engagement. 
   
In addition to the Policy Position Statement, ACT Labor will continue to make 
detailed policy announcements throughout the election campaign on issues that 
matter to Canberrans.   
 
Thank you again for your interest in ACT Labor’s policy platform. ACT Labor 
MLAs and candidates look forward to continuing to serve the community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Melissa James 
ACT Labor Campaign Director 

https://www.actlabor.org.au/media/43404/act-labor-policy-position-document-170920.pdf
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